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	Purchasing Department 
Detroit, Michigan   48202



Finance and Business Operations
February 12, 2013

Addendum #2 To

Request for Proposal

For Computer Services Center Chiller Replacement: Project 193-228857

Dated February 1, 2013  

Points of Clarifications regarding the Pre-proposal Meeting originally scheduled for February 8, 2013: 

The Addendum must be acknowledged on your lump sum bid.

Please Note:

Due to the Closure of Wayne State University’s campus on February 8, 2013, due to weather conditions, the Prebid Meeting is postponed.  The new date is February 14, 2013 at 8:00 a.m. 

A new calendar of events will be posted later today February 12, 2013. 

A copy of this Addendum will be posted to the Purchasing web site at 

http://www.forms.purchasing.wayne.edu/Adv_bid/Adv_bid.html .

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to email them to me at bb2709@wayne.edu and copy ac0578@wayne.edu.

Thank you,

Paula Reyes,  

Strategic Sourcing Manager
